
The 

From the Desk of the President  

 

Newsletter 
NAPA 

2017 - Quarter 2 (May -July) 

Summer is here!  And with the season comes more roadside inspections.  From time to time,  you 
will run into a poorly trained inspector.   But, generally they know what they are looking for and 
how to get that information out of the electronic logging system that we have been using for many 
years now.   Yes,  we installed electronic logs long before the DOT made it mandatory to have 
them.  Was it a risk to the business to use electronic logs and eliminate the cheating?    NO.    As a 
former driver, I realized that if we, as an industry didn't move to electronic logs we would never 
stop the pill popping and 24 hour madness  that plagued the industry.  So, NAPA bit the 
bullet,  purchased  and then started using electronic logs.  My Drivers weren't happy with me 
then,  but I assured them that it would not hurt their mileage or our earnings.  I'm not saying it 
wasn't a bumpy start, it was.  However, most everyone gave me a chance to prove my 
theory.   And- it turned out to be correct.  I remember those that went through that transition with 
me. Thank you!   
  
Now we are on the cutting edge again,  Drive Cam! 
 
We are installing Drive Cam in all our units. The camera takes snapshots when the G force moves 
the gyro inside the camera.  That means a hard brake, a jerk of the wheel, an impact of some kind 
or even a pot hole can activate it.  The purpose of the camera is to PROTECT YOU against 
fictitious liable claims.  7ÈÅÎ ÔÈÅ $ÒÉÖÅ #ÁÍ ÉÓ ȬÔÒÉÇÇÅÒÅÄȭ ÉÔ ÓÎÁÐÓ Á ÓÈÏÔȟ ÂÏÔÈ ÉÎ ÁÎÄ ÏÕÔȢ  The in 
Cab shot helps us to protect YOU in a liable suit.  If you, the Driver,  have done nothing incorrect, a 
policemen shows up at the scene of an accident and determines YOU were at fault,  that's an issue 
for us both.  However,  if the snapshot shows that you were in your lane and not doing anything 
incorrect, but tried to prevent the accident, we can prove as much with the short clip Drive Cam 
picks up.  No one at NAPA can access any cameras.   We can only view clips when Drive Cam 
forwards us a clip that has a violation of some sort.  I know its new,  and I know that some people 
don't like it. It is however, the best way we currently have to protect YOU in case of an accident. 
  
Thanks for your  continued support! 
  
Onward and Upward 
  
Ron Accomando  
 

Together 
Each of us 
Accomplish 
More 
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2016 DRIVER OF THE YEAR 

 

 

 

  

 

October November 

December 

We are pleased to announce that Gary has been selected as .!0!ȭÓ $ÒÉÖÅÒ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 9ÅÁÒ ÆÏÒ ςπρφ! 
 
 Gary has been with NAPA for five and a half years, and has been a professional driver for almost 40 years.  
During this time with NAPA, Gary has maintained an unblemished safety record and has proven to be a 
tremendous asset to the company. Not only was he Driver of the Month in June 2013, but for the last two years, 
Gary has completed the online Pro-Tread training, every month, without fail.  December 2016 saw Gary receive 
yet another honor, He was chosen as the Driver of the Month by the Pennsylvania Motor Truck Association. 
 
During 2016, Gary ran in excess of 125,000 miles with an on time delivery rate above 95%. This was all 
achieved with ZERO accidents, tickets, CSA points, motorist, or customer complaints!! 
 
A native of Maine, Gary enjoys working and tinkering around the house and spending time with his wife of 29 
years, Stella.  They have one adult son and a much beloved Corgi named Kuma.  
 

Congratulations Gary!!  
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DRIVER OF THE MONTH 

 

 

 

)Ô ÉÓ ÏÕÒ ÐÌÅÁÓÕÒÅ ÔÏ ÁÎÎÏÕÎÃÅ .!0!ȭÓ $ÒÉÖÅÒÓ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ -ÏÎÔÈȢ !ÌÌ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ×ÉÎÎÅÒÓ 
achieved this honor by having a perfect safety score as well as, being in the 
Top 10 in Operational Performance. If you see any of our Drivers' of the 

Month, make sure you congratulate them on a job well done!! 
  

 

March: Gerald 

January: Yvan 

April: Jose 

October November 

December 

February: Terry 
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Featured NAPA Office & Mechanic Employee 

Andrew is our featured Office 
Employee for the second quarter. 
Andrew has been with NAPA for 7 
months as a Driver Manager.  Andrew 
says the best part about NAPA is the 
family atmosphere in the office and 
getting to know the Drivers. Outside of 
work, Andrew is very active! On any 
given day, you can find Andrew 
spending time with his friends & 
family, lifting weights, playing all kinds 
of sports, riding his motorcycle, cliff 
jumping, hunting, fishing or even just 
spending time out on the river on in 
the woods- nearly anything else to get 
his adrenaline flowing. !  Fun fact! 
Andrew played football for Maryland 
State 

Joe is our featured Mechanic for the 
second quarter. Joe has been a trailer 
Mechanic at the Richmond Terminal 
for the past 3 years. He said he really 
enjoys all the great people he works 
×ÉÔÈȢ 7ÈÅÎ *ÏÅ ÉÓÎȭÔ ×ÏÒËÉÎÇȟ ÈÅ ÉÓ 
working on cars and taking care of his 
animals; he has horses, dogs, cats & 
birds! 



Safety Department Update  
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Unsafe Driving 35% 

Crash 
Indicator 

61% 

Hours of 
Service 

21% 

Vehicle 
Maintenance 

60% 

Controlled 
Substances 
and Alcohol 

0% 

Driver Fitness 0% 

Current CSA Scores 

 
,ÅÔȭÓ ÔÁÌË ÁÂÏÕÔ ×ÈÅÒÅ ÔÈÅ ÒÕÂÂÅÒ ÍÅÅÔÓ ÔÈÅ ÒÏÁÄ ɀ 
TIRES!   
 
Driving on under-inflated tires is very 
dangerous.  According to the National Highway Safety 
Administration, almost 1/3 of all trucks are being 
driven with under inflated tires.  
 
Under-inflation is one of the leading causes of tire 
failure.  )Æ ÔÉÒÅ ÐÒÅÓÓÕÒÅ ÉÓ ÔÏÏ ÌÏ×ȟ ÔÏÏ ÍÕÃÈ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÔÉÒÅȭÓ 
surface area touches the road, which increases 
friction.  Increasing friction can cause tires to overheat, 
which can lead to premature wear, tread separation, 
blowouts and potential fires.  As the weather gets 
warmer, the heat of the road on under-inflated tires 
causes blowouts to become more common.   
 
"ÌÏ×ÏÕÔÓ ÃÁÎ ÐÕÔ ÔÈÅ ÄÒÉÖÅÒ ÉÎ ÈÁÒÍȭÓ ×ÁÙ ÁÓ ×ÅÌÌ ÁÓȟ 
other motorists.  It can cause loss of control of the 
vehicle and cause a serious accident.  4ÈÁÔȭÓ ×ÈÙȟ ÈÅÒÅ 
at NAPA, we provide drivers with a tire pressure 
gauge.  .!0!ȭÓ ÐÏÌÉÃÙ ÉÓ ρππÐÓÉȢ  Just kicking the tire 
ÉÓÎȭÔ ÇÏÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÃÕÔ ÉÔȟ ÔÈÅ ÔÉÒÅ ÃÁÎ ÌÏÏË ÉÎÆÌÁÔÅÄȟ ÂÕÔ ÓÔÉÌÌ ÂÅ 
low.   
 
9ÏÕ ÄÏÎȭÔ ×ÁÎÔ ÔÏ ÂÅ ÌÁÔÅ ÂÅÃÁÕÓÅ ÙÏÕ ÈÁÄ Á ÂÌÏ×ÏÕÔ 
causing you to sit alongside the road for four hours 
waiting on the service truck.  Also, remember to use 
your safety triangles, you only have ten minutes to put 
them out by DOT regulations. 
 
Save yourself the headache ɀ Pretrip  those tires!!  As 
always, keep the dirty side down and the shiny side up! 
 
-0ÒÏÆÅÓÓÏÒȭÓ #ÏÒÎÅÒ 
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NAPA Wellness 

Patti dominated the 
ȰChew On This 

#ÈÁÌÌÅÎÇÅȱ and won 
herself 4 suite tickets 

to the Harrisburg 
Senators game!! Go 

Patti Go!! 

 

#PlankChallenge Winner, Jamie! 

Not what we meant, 
Michelle! J 

#WallSitChallenge 
Winner, Sarah! 
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DRIVER FOCUSED, 
[COMMUNITY]SERVICE 

DRIVEN. 

On March 1st, a few members of Team NAPA volunteered 
their time at the mission Central Warehouse in 

Mechanicsburg, PA. The volunteers did assembly type work 
and bagged donated food products which was then 

distributed to mission homes in the area. 

.!0!ȭÓ 3ÐÒÉÎÇ #ÌÏÔÈÉÎÇ $ÒÉÖÅ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ 0ÕÒÐÌÅ (ÅÁÒÔ ×ÁÓ 
under way in April! The Purple Heart is a great foundation 
that gives the donations to our Veterans and their families. 
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)ÔȭÓ Á ÇÉÒÌȦȦ#ÏÎÇÒÁÔÕÌÁÔÉÏÎÓ 
to Shane Ryan, on the birth 
of his baby girl, Charlotte 

Noella Ryan! Charlotte was 
born on June 1st! 

 

)ÔȭÓ Á "ÏÙȦȦ 
Congratulations to 
Sean Albright, on 
the birth of his 
baby boy, Ryder 

Matthew Albright! 
Ryder was born on 

May 16th ! 

ȣohh BABY! 

)ÔȭÓ Á "ÏÙȦȦ 
Congratulations to Mike 
Cunniff, on the birth of 
his baby boy, Christian 

Alexander! Christian was 
born on May 10th!  

)ÔȭÓ Á "ÏÙȦȦ 
Congratulations to Lyndsie 

Hartman, on the birth of 
her baby boy, Wyatt! Wyatt 

was born on April 1 st! 

)ÔȭÓ Á "ÏÙȦȦ #ÏÎÇÒÁÔÕÌÁÔÉÏÎÓ ÔÏ 
Ashley Cousins, on the birth of 
her baby boy, Blake! Blake was 

born on March 30th!  

Charlotte  

Blake 

Wyatt  

Christian  

Ryder  
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NAPA in New Mexico! 

,ÅÅ ÈÁÓ ÏÆÆÉÃÉÁÌÌÙ Ȱ'ÏÎÅ FishinȱȢ (ÉÓ ÒÅÔÉÒÅÍÅÎÔ 
was on April 28. We will miss you Lee! 

NAPA won 
carrier of the 

year from Nestle 
Waters! A big 
thank you to 

YOU! It takes a 
great team to 

achieve an 
award like this! 

Matt Altland and Wendy LaFountaine 
represented NAPA for a Truck 
Orientation with the PA State Police 
Cadets on June 2, 2017.  They explained 
electronic logs, DriveCam, Operations of 
CMV, Pre-Trips, Reefer Operations, 
Scaling and more! They had a great day! 




